
 

 

 
 
 
July 24, 2019 
 
Jessica Seders 
Gillette Main Street 
319 S. Gillette Ave. 
Gillette, WY  82716 
 
 
Ms. Seders: 
 
This letter is in response to Gillette Main Street’s request to hold a sparkler welcome for 
the Pyrotechnics Guild International on the 10th of August on Gillette Avenue.  This is 
just a formal notice that your organization is authorized to proceed. 
 
Per City Code 14-11, I hereby authorize Gillette Main Street to hold a sparkler welcome 
to the PGI on August 10th on Gillette Avenue. 
 
Thank you for welcoming the PGI group to Gillette! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Louise Carter-King 
Mayor 
 
 
Cc:  Chief Jeff Bender, Campbell County Fire Department 
        Jeff Esposito, General Manager, Cam-Plex 
 
 


